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Anita Dow  

21st October 2020 

Meeting 

 

Agenda Items 

 

 

1. Raising speed limit for novice riders in line with novice car drivers as the new Motorcycle training 

has delivered the desire results, less injuries and safer riders also having novice riders on our 

highways travelling at 80kph is unsafe  

 

2. Unlicensed riders claiming MAIB being placed on Motorcycle Claims 

 

 

3. TMCs view is there should be only ONE pool of money that is collected by MAIB for all vehicle 

Claims.  

 

 

Appendix  

 

1. 24 September, 2014 Rene Hidding 

2. 2016 -2019   MAIB claims 

3. 30th October 2019 Michael Ferguson reply 

4. 31st October 2019 Paul Bullock response 
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